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October 25, 2021 

Dear Elizabeth Forward High School Parent/Guardian, 

The Elizabeth Forward School District has verified that three students at Elizabeth Forward High 
School have tested positive for COVID-19. Any person defined as being in close contact by the 
Allegheny County Health Department has been informed through our contact tracing process. 

We will continue to closely monitor this situation and follow all directions provided by the 
Allegheny County Health Department. Updates will be provided when any additional 
information becomes available. 

We are committed to keeping our staff and our whole school community safe and healthy. We 
ask you to use the District's Symptom Screening Tool every day. If you become symptomatic or 
may have been in close contact with a positive case, please notify Mr. Routh immediately. 

If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter, please contact my office at 
412-896-2310. 

Thank you, 

Dr. Todd E. l(eruskin 
Superintendent of Schools 


